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Dear Parents/Carers 

PE Activity Questionnaire 

Part of the PE subject leadership is to understand the activity levels of our children and their families and 
we would be grateful if you could complete the Google Form by clicking on the link below.  

The questionnaire is a screening tool that will provide us with an overview of your child’s activity levels 
outside of school. The information you supply will enable us to inform our future planning for Physical 
Education lessons and determine if there are community resources or services that may be useful for your 
child or your family. 

PE Questionnaire Google Form 

Thank you for participating in our PE activity monitoring questionnaire.  

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs Pennell 
PE Subject Leader 
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